
 

 

         

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newark Advertiser article October 1965. 

 

 
 

The Mammoth outside the Hoveringham office 1965 – 1991. 

 

 

THE HOVERINGHAM MAMMOTH 



 

 

John Pearson driving his Foden S21 Hoveringham lorry KNN 616E. 

Hoveringham Mammoth logo on the door panel. 

 

 
 

 

26
th

 January 2019. 

Our first visit to Clifton. 

The Mammoth in residence at NTU Clifton Campus. 

1991 - 2020. 

 

 

 



 

 

19
th

 January 2020. 

Our second visit to Clifton. 

An investigative visit to determine what we would need to move the Mammoth. 

 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 

 



 

 

 

11
th

 June 2020 NTU gifted the Mammoth to HVVS. 

 

1
st

 July 2020. 

Our third visit to Clifton. 

Mammoth cut free and on the move. 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

Ready to leave Clifton. 

 

 
 

Arriving at Thurgarton. 

 

 
 



 

 

Ready to be stripped down. 

 

 
 

 

During the following months the Mammoth was stripped down piece by piece. 

Each panel was weld marked for identification, a Mammoth jigsaw was created. 

The strip down was necessary to enable the sculpture 

to be transported away for shot blasting and painting. 

 

 

Planning permission was granted on the 4
th

 August 2021  

for the initial chosen site adjacent to the office lake entrance. 

After a review of costs it was decided not to be viable.  

We started to look for alternative local sites. 

A meeting with the highways department on the 9
th

 September 2021 resulted in permission 

being granted to place the Mammoth on the grass verge adjacent to the Creagh compound. 

 

A highways S115 certificate of confirmation was received on the 21
st

 February 2022. 

 

Planning permission was applied for and subsequently granted on the 6
th

 April 2022. 

 

 

21
st

 March 2022. 

Mammoth pieces returned shot blasted and painted. 

 

         
 

 

 



 

 

30
th

 March 2022. 

The re-build commenced. 

 

 
 

       
 

30
th

 May 2022. 

The area for the sub-base was prepared and the slab was poured. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

  
 

13
th

 June 2022. 

Plinth formwork built and fixed to sub base slab. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

14
th

 June 2022. 

Plinth cast. 

 

 
 

The groundworks team. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

25
th

 June 2022. 

Delivery and installation of the Hoveringham Mammoth including landscaping. 

 

 
 

 

      
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

   
 

 



 

 

Standing Proud 25
th

 June 2022 - ??????. 

Within 50m of it’s original placement outside the Hoveringham Gravels head office. 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

THE HOVERINGHAM MAMMOTH 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A BIG THANKYOU 
 To all who have contributed whether by  

donation, time and effort, assistance, encouragement, guidance and support 

the project would not have progressed without you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mark Clifford and David Yates 07.2022 


